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Hair Cuts by Royal Hair Design

Dear Parents/Guardians:

Through the generosity of our PALS at Royal Hair Design, we will be able to provide free haircuts for our students again here at SJB-KE School on Monday, November 17th  during school hours.

When:	Monday, November 17th.   
Where:	SJB-KE School
Who:		All SJB-KE students
Time:	During the school day
Cost:	Free

In order to have a haircut, students must return their permission slip to their homeroom teacher by Wednesday, Nov. 12th. 

I give  _________________________________ permission to have a free haircut at SJB-KE school. 

Requests: What kind of haircut would you like your child to have:

__________________________________________________________________

Note: Make sure to state if you want designs in your child’s hair. They will not do designs without parental consent.

Homeroom Teacher: _______________________________________________

Parent/Guardian’s Name: __________________________________________

Parent/Guardian’s Signature: ______________________________________
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